
 

 

Rye Energy Committee 
Meeting Notes 

Tuesday, February 6, 2018 
6:30-8:00 PM, Rye Public Library 

 

 
Present: Danna Truslow, Howard Kalet, Michael Joyce, Tom Pfau – called in 

 
Approved January 10 meeting minutes  
 
Welcome to Michael Joyce who has been officially approved by the BOS as a member of the 
Committee. 

 
Danna Truslow reported the balance of the committee’s budget account is $1,272.39 

 

There was an extended discussion of the list of potential 2018 activities. Danna agreed to 
update the list for REC members to review. 
 
The first municipal building energy use report has been printed and will be posted in Library 
lobby. A second report will be prepared mid year. 

 
The residential energy survey will be made available through the REC web page, a link to it will 
be emailed to town residents.  It will remain available until at least the April meeting at which 
time we will decide whether to continue it or not. 

 

Michael agreed to review the content of the REC webpage with a recommendation for what 
should be updated or removed. 

 

It was decided that committee members would review the 2012 Municipal Building Energy Audit 
Reports to determine which recommendations had been implemented.  Danna agreed to review 
the audit of the elementary school, Howard the public safety building and Michael the library. 

 

Danna agreed to draft an article for the Town Newsletter for members to review before 
publication. 
 
It was agreed the next meeting would be rescheduled to Friday, March 9 at 9:30 AM at the 
Library. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:57 PM. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


